STREET & SEWER COMMITTER

May 23, 2024
MEMBERS PRESENT ALSO PRESENT
Chairinan Wilson Mayor Bany : Jim Morris
Alderman Olive Jolynne Richardson Bili Sleeman
Alderman Driskell Alderman Bryant Tim McAxdle
Alderman Brown Superintendent Mann Gary Spurling
Linda Allen Brenda Spwrling

Marilyn Spillman

Chairman Wilson called the meeting to order at 6:00 P.M.

APPROVAL/AWARD EAST POPLAR PROJECT BID

M. Bill Sleeman from Benton & Associates presented the bid for the E. Poplar Street project.
The low bid as submitted by Phil Tullis Excavating Inc. was in the amount of $299,051.00.
Motion by Alderman Driskell and seconded by Alderman Olive fo accept the bid from Phil
Tullis Excavating, Ine. in the amount of $299,051.00. Motion carried 4-0.

BID YOR MATERIAL PROPOSAL FOR NORTHERN STORM SEWER
REPLACEMENT PROJECT.

Motion to approve the bidding process for Northern Storm Sewer replacement, to purchase
materials. Motion by Alderman Olive and seconded by Alderman Brown, Motion carried 4-0.

REBUILD DOWNITOWN
Mt, Bill Sleeman from Benton & Associates presented the preliminary plan for the downtown
square area. They are beginning the design process. Gary Spusling advised that it would be

good to involve the downtown business for their input, M. Sleeman advised projected start for
the project is late 2025.

SUPERINTENDENT’S REPORT
Superintendent Mann advised workers have been busy with several projects throughout the city.

ANY OTHER MATTERS

The Mayor advised he met with Dimond Brothers insurance and would like their proposal placed
on the next City Council Agenda. Alderman Bryant inquired as to if this was bid out as that was

what the Committee had previously talked about. The Mayor advised that a possible Commitiee

could be formed in order to bid out the insurance for next year,

Motion by Alderman Driskell and seconded by Alderman Olive to adjoun. Motion caried 4-0.
Meeting adjourned at 6:31 P.M.
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